

September 15, 2010

Mauro DeAmicis Spirit of Family

Dear Mauro,

On behalf of Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation (JDRF), please accept our sincere appreciation of all your fundraising efforts over the years. Special projects and events, such as the Swing FORE the Cure golf tournament, provide funds as well as important publicity for our fundraising campaign.

From the beginning, JDRF's mission has been to find a cure for Type 1 diabetes and its complications through the support of research. This vision has compelled us to move forward with unrelenting resolve as the leading charitable funder and advocate for Type 1 diabetes research in the world.

JDRF is aggressively funding more translational research than ever before. And, through the generosity of volunteers like you, we are making progress.

On behalf of Canadian children and families living with Type 1 diabetes, thank you for your support and commitment to the Juvenile Diabetes Research Foundation.

Sincerely,

Marla Ingles LLB

Regional Manager, Toronto/York Region



Mr. Mauro DeAmicis Spirit of Family

Richmond Hill, ON

December 2010

Dear Mr. DeAmicis.

This past year has been an extremely busy and successful one for JDRF. JDRF continues be a worldwide leader in funding research to find a cure for type 1 diabetes. We have embarked on an exciting \$33.9 million partnership with the Government of Canada which will fund a Canadian Clinical Trial Network (CCTN) for diabetes research. CCTN will bring new technologies and treatments for diabetes to the marketplace, so that Canadians and people around the world living with diabetes will benefit.

Our core programs including the Ride for Diabetes Research, TELUS Walk to Cure Diabetes and our Gala Program continue to engage participants, raise funds and increase awareness of diabetes and of JDRF. Please note the 2011 dates for these events in the enclosed calendar.

Our success would not be possible without the continued support we receive from our generous donors, corporate partners and dedicated volunteers. It is truly a collaborative venture. We would like to thank you personally for the important role you play in accelerating diabetes research towards a cure.

Thank you again for all you have done and continue to do for the Toronto Region and JDRF. As we approach the holiday season and the New Year, we extend our best wishes to you and your family.

Sincerely,

Marla Ingles, LLB Regional Manager

Toronto Region - JDRF